Dear Sherri,

We, Quail Hollow, would like to request a postponement of the Zoning and Planning meeting currently scheduled for Tuesday January 30, 2024 regarding Zoning Case C14-2023-0106.

Yesterday afternoon, the lawyer contact, Henry Gilmore, sent our community an email with attachments that we need time to circulate and review as a community so that we can provide a thoughtful, informed response and discussion. We would prefer to postpone it to Tuesday March 5, 2024.

Best, Looning Irene Konig

Quail Hollow Neighborhood Contact